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Saturday September 10th 

10:00 am 

Furtaw Field (Paul Bunyan) Oscoda 

We will be starting the walk at the Paul Bunyan Statue in downtown Oscoda, walking down Lake 

Street to the public beach and returning.   

 

Whether someone walks the full length to the beach or a couple hundred feet is not important, what is 

important is that we have taken this time to join with family and friends who care that an important 

person, a child, is missing from our lives. 

 

We will have pictures along the route of our children, siblings, and grandchildren taken too soon. If 

you would like to have your loved one’s photo along the route, please bring a photo for us to display or 

email a picture to tcfoscoda@gmail.com.  

 

This Walk is open to anyone who would like to walk in memory of their children, siblings and 

grandchildren.  We are suggesting a $5.00 donation. 

 

 

“We Need Not Walk Alone!” 
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